
 



 

 



 

 



 

 

  



Notice 

It is hereby notified to all students of Hiralal Bhakat College that Department of Physical 

Education is going to organize a workshop on “One Day College level workshop in Yoga Education 21-

08-2019 at 11 A.M. in room no 23. 

All students are requested to participate the above mention seminar. 

 

 

 

 

Head 

Department of Physical Education 

Hiralal Bhakat College 

Nalhati, Birbhum 

 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 

  



 



 


